
TSESHAHT FIRST NATION 
NOTICE OF ALL-CANDIDATES FORUM 

For more information or assistance please contact: 
Email: voterhelp@onefeather.ca | Toll Free: 1-855-923-3006 

Phone support is available weekdays from 9:30 am to 4:30 pm Pacific Time 
209-852 Fort Street, Victoria, B.C., V8W 1H8 

www.onefeather.ca/nations/tseshaht  

 

Tseshaht First Nation will hold a By-Election on July 29, 2025, in accordance with the Tseshaht Custom 
Election Code (2024), for the purpose of electing one (1) candidate to the Office of Councillor for the 
remainder of the term of office. 

 

ALL-CANDIDATES FORUM 
JULY 4, 2025 

6:30 PM to 8:00 PM 
GREAT ROOM 

5091 TSUMA-AS DRIVE 

The Nation would like to offer community members the opportunity to submit their questions 
for consideration. Questions can be submitted to Melissa Bigmore, Communications Liaison, at: 

mbigmore@tseshaht.com 

The deadline to submit is July 3, 2025, at 12:00 PM (PDT). 

If you cannot attend the meeting in person at the location listed above, you may attend online 
from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM (Pacific Time) on July 4, 2025, using the virtual meeting link below. 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://tseshaht.zoom.us/meeting/register/L8ulahYCSrO2SIVNQ7O0tw  

Anyone attending virtually will need to register to attend prior to the meeting. After registering, 
you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

Dated June 26, 2025. 
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